
From: jcolema1@wisc.edu on behalf of john coleman
To: Scanlon, Amy
Subject: Willy St. CoOp expansion
Date: Monday, December 10, 2012 4:11:02 PM

Amy,
     I studied the staff map of the visually related area. I'm curious why no buildings on Jennifer St. are
included in the analysis of visually related buildings.  The center of the radius in the map appears to be
the Willy Street curb rather than the proposed construction. Is that correct?

     Given how close the 2nd story at the the south-east corner will be to the adjacent residential
building (the site plan appear to indicate less than 10 feet but the plan has no scale) it seems that some
evaluation of the visual impact on Jennifer St. would be called for.
thanks
john
--
john coleman
413 S. Dickinson St.
Madison, WI 53703
608-256-8164
jcolema1@wisc.edu

mailto:jcolema1@wisc.edu
mailto:jcolema1@wisc.edu
mailto:AScanlon@cityofmadison.com

